
 

Heading The US Food and Drug Administration (FDA) – A notice regarding a 

recall of certain Waiakea Hawaiian Volcanic Water Naturally 

Alkaline Electrolytes Deep Well Water in the US by Waiakea Bottling 

Inc. because of consumer complaints of floating particles. 

The 

incident 

The US FDA issued a notice regarding a recall of certain Waiakea 

Hawaiian Volcanic Water Naturally Alkaline Electrolytes Deep 

Well Water in the US by Waiakea Bottling Inc. because of 

consumer complaints of floating particles. 

 

Recalled product: 

 

Product Description Code Information 

Waiakea Hawaiian Volcanic 

Water Naturally Alkaline 

Electrolytes Deep Well Water 

1.0 Liter (33.8 FL OZ) 

UPC 8 56652 00600 

WB123275 entire coding on the 

bottles and cases WB123276 time 

stamp was before 5:59 am, but 

contained a box coding of 

WB123275 

 

Details of product being recalled are listed in the website of the 

FDA and the media. 

Source Website of the FDA 

https://www.accessdata.fda.gov/scripts/ires/index.cfm?Product=

206579 

 

Website of the media 

https://www.foodsafetynews.com/2024/04/waiakea-hawaiian-

volcanic-water-recalled-over-consumer-complaints-of-floating-

particles/ 

Position of 

CFS 

 Information on product distribution outside the US is not 

available from the website of the FDA. The Centre for Food 

Safety (CFS) is investigating whether the affected product has 

been imported to Hong Kong and is contacting the relevant 

https://
https://


 

authority for further information. Preliminary investigation did 

not identify local sale or import of the affected product. 

 Acquisition of the product through online purchase or 

international travel cannot be excluded. 

 Consumers should discard the product and not consume it. 

 CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development 

and take appropriate actions when necessary. 

 Investigation by CFS is ongoing. 

Additional 

information 

NA 

Posted on: 9 April 2024 


